
 

 

 
 
 

THEME: Fairy Tales & Folk Tales                   March 21, 2022 

The children will enjoy many familiar stories that have been heard for many years. 

The letters Ee and Ff will be added to our alphabet board. 

Our spring break takes place next week, March 28 thru April 1. Our center is 

closed to all students who attend the morning session only. 

 We hope you all have a great week! 

 

          Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Rachael and  Mrs. Taghrid  

 

   Happy Birthday    Star of the Week 
     Emery Burton  3/27              Audrey Dorman 

   Cassidy Umbriaco  3/28 

      Mrs. Taghrid  3/28 

 

Language Arts: Our featured stories for this special week are “The Three Little Pigs”, 

“The Little Red Hen”, and “Goldilocks and the Three Bears”.  

Concept: Counting will be great fun with the help of princesses and their crowns. 

Castles will be created with our wooden blocks.  

Craft & Writing: The letter “D” will be added to our paper work this week. Fairytale 

projects will take place this week along with play doh play to help strengthen our fine 

motor skills. 

Motor: To reinforce the shapes we have learned so far this year, we will be throwing 

balls at shape targets and jumping from shape to shape on the tumbling mat. Hopefully, we 

will be able to spend our time outside. Don’t forget to dress for the weather!! 

 

 

 

Employment Opportunities 
Spread the word!! We are looking for a teacher and a teacher’s aide to help out in the 

classroom for this current school year as well as summer and fall.  Child care benefits are 

offered.  If you or someone you know is interested please give Paula or Geri a call at 

815/469-2627.     

Spring Break-March 28 thru April 1. Our center is closed to all Preschool students and 

Extended Day Kindergarten students  

Nursery News 

 


